
Corrected>  Walk Friendly / Traffic Safety Committee Meeting Minutes   

Tuesday, February 22, 2022 12pm via Zoom 

Attendees: Amy, Don, Emily, Rebecca, Courtney, Scott 

 

Name of our organization: There was consensus in calling ourselves Walk 
Friendly Newtown.  Don to call and confirm if that is okay for us to use this name 
according to the Walk Friendly organization. 

Amy:  Standing Committee, activated by the Boro and we will have a resolution 
put forth to the Boro Council as soon as it has been prepared by the solicitor. 
Resolution for the Standing Committee presented by Amy, wording to be sorted 
by attorney. 

Emily question:  Expenditures must be approved and brought before the Boro 
Council for vote.  Don asked if we can have a budget, Amy will get answer from 
Sue T regarding the amount we would be allotted and how to approach funding 
requests for small/large projects. 

Don suggested that our committee be prepared to present before boro council 
every 2 to 3 sessions. Focal point of our contact going forward is to participate in 
Boro Work Sessions.  Don to prepare a draft schedule for the most appropriate 
sessions to target for our committee’s attendance. 

 

Breakdown of the E’s – Correlate with the Walk Friendly Assessment  

Division of Labor is listed below.  Over next month, report back with next steps to 
be presented at next Boro work session, date TBA. 

Education: Emily/Rebecca Begin local campaign  

Encouragement:  Emily/Rebecca Arbor Day 

Enforcement:  Amy /Scott  (Chief Sabath may be included) 

Evaluation :  Don  (Chief Sabath may be included) 

Engineering :  Courtney (with Amy point person for Council contact). 

Each team to complete form to be distributed by Don and Courtney.  

Review meeting scheduled for Wed 3/9 12-12:30pm to review each team’s 
progress.  Any progress on resolution wording will be included should it be 
prepared, Amy will keep us posted. 

 

Flashing Speed Limit Sign – All agreed that we should ask for the sign to be put 
out. 



Emily Reports:  Car magnets are more expensive than stickers. Emily to review 
cost breakdowns for “Slow your Roll” car magnets to present to Boro Council. 
Amy will determine how much the Boro paid for the last “pace car” magnet 
campaign. 

 


